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Kate Masters

Subject: FW: Exhibition of Erskine Park Resource Management Facility SSD 7075

 

 

From: JEGATHESAN Jana [mailto:Jana.JEGATHESAN@rms.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 2 December 2015 10:16 AM 
To: Kate Masters 

Subject: RE: Exhibition of Erskine Park Resource Management Facility SSD 7075 

 

Hi Kate, 

 

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted information and has no further comments to provide to the 

Exhibition of EIS.  

 

 

Regards, 
  

Jana Jegathesan 
Land Use Planner 
Network Management | Journey Management 
T 02 8849 2313  
www.rms.nsw.gov.au 
Every journey matters 

  

Roads and Maritime Services 
Level 7 27 Argyle Street Parramatta NSW 2150 
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